
October 

Thursday 22nd and 
Friday 23rd 

Training days – school closed to children 

Half Term Monday 26th October –Friday 30th October 

November 

Tuesday 16th 
November and  
Thursday 18th 
November   

CHANGE TO DATES: 3.30- 6.30pm 
 Virtual parent consultation meetings will be held with your child’s 
class teacher.  Further details will follow nearer the time.  

Tuesday 3rd  The Flu Nasal Immunisation. Please remember to sign up if you would 
like your child to receive this. (Further details are below) 

Wednesday 4th Parent Open Sessions 10am & 1.30pm for prospective Reception at 
Downs View and prospective Year 3 parent/carers at Kennington 

Monday 23rd  Parent Open Sessions 10am & 1.30pm for prospective Reception at 
Downs View and year 3 parent/carers at Kennington  

 

We are so proud of all the children who have settled back into school and all our new 

reception children who have joined us this term. We would like to thank all the 

parents/carers for their continued support and for following all of our new guidelines 

that have been implemented to keep everyone safe and the school open. 

Have a very happy half term. We look forward to seeing you all on Monday 2nd 

November. Mrs Kent 

 

Covid-19 Symptoms during half term break 

If your child develops any Covid-19 Symptoms over the half-term holiday period you 
should book a test on line by calling 119, following the flow chart below. It is also 
important that you inform the school via the school email ‘office@downs-

view.kent.sch.uk@, in order that we can activate any track and trace procedures that are deemed 
necessary. 
Quarantine Arrangements  

If you are planning to travel abroad during the half-term break to one of the countries on the 
Government's quarantine list, you must self-isolate for 14 days on your return and inform the 
school office either by email or telephone that your child will not be able to attend school. Please 
check the Government website, GOV.UK and search for - Coronavirus Covid-19 travel corridors - 
for further information and an up to date list of countries 
 



 
Flu Nasal Spray Immunisation 
The Flu Nasal Immunisation will be taking place in school on 3rd November 2020. Please remember 
to sign up if you would like your child to receive this, the portal for this will close on 31/10/2020. 
The portal can be accessed on line at https://www.kentcht.nhs.uk/forms/imms-consent- form/ , the school 

URN number is 118523. 
 
Dare to be Different Day 
It was lovely to see all the different outfits and hairstyles of both children and staff in school today. 
The Friends would like to thank parents/carers for taking part and for all your donations. They will 
be counting up all of your kind donations over the half term and we will announce the total funds 
raised in the next newsletter. 
 
Individual and Family Photographs 
These can be ordered and paid for on line or returned to the school office 
in the envelope provided with the payment by the 5th November 2020.  
 
The Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal 2020 

We are supporting the Poppy Appeal again this year. We have a selection of 
items available including zip pulls, reflectors, silicon wristbands and snap bands. 
There will be a box available for each year group and this will be on sale from 
Monday 2nd November.  

 
 

 
 

   

 


